
Improving staff and patient safety

We invite you to take part in a survey that will be used to develop training that 
provides additional skills and guidance on situations where you may need to 
hold or restrict a patient’s movement or freedom while you provide essential 
treatment, or to prevent you or them from coming to harm.

The survey will take 10-15 minutes and your response will be anonymous, as 
we want you to share the challenges you face in your day to day work so that 
we can make this training highly relevant and valuable for you.

Take the Survey
Visit: https://maybo-research.com/aace-staff-survey

Or scan the QR code:

Have your say on staff training...
By informing the design of a new national training programme for operational 
ambulance staff in managing challenging situations


